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Change notice 

 

27 November 2024 
 

School Student Broadband Initiative  

Your School Student Broadband Initiative Letter Agreement (SSBI Agreement) is changing to introduce new SSBI 
Rebates, increase the SSBI wholesale rebate, to extend the Campaign Period, and to incorporate a number of 
consequential changes. 

Below is a summary of the notified changes to your SSBI Agreement.  

Effective Date 

Changes relating to the Campaign Period extension and SSBI 
Wholesale Rebate 

Balance of changes relating to new Rebates  

 

 

27 January 2025 

 

27 February 2025 

 

Documents amended in mark-up Amended sections 

SSBI Agreement As shown 

Reconciliation period 

As noted in the amended SSBI Agreement, invoices issued by nbn between 1 January 2025 and 31 March 2025 
will not apply any SSBI Rebates. nbn intends to undertake a reconciliation exercise during this period. Any SSBI 
Rebates that would otherwise have been applied to an invoice in this period will be applied to a later invoice. 

Action required regarding this Change Notice   

If your organisation has already signed and returned your SSBI Agreement, you do not need to take any further 
action in response to this Change Notice. If you do nothing, the amendments will take effect for your organisation 
on the dates listed above. 

However, we understand that your organisation may wish to take advantage of these changes earlier. You can 
choose to waive part of the notice period that ordinarily applies in respect of these types of changes in two ways: 

• by placing an SSBI Order (as that term is defined in the SSBI Agreement) on or after 1 January 2025; or 
• requesting an executable of the waiver attached from Customer_Contracting@nbnco.com.au and 

returning a signed copy before 20 December 2024. 
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• Alternatively, if you would like to execute this letter using DocuSign, please request this via email to 
Customer_Contracting@nbnco.com.au before 20 December 2024. 

Further information 

If you have any queries, please contact Customer_Contracting@nbnco.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jane Witter 
General Manager  
Risk, Privacy, Compliance and Customer Contracting 
 

This communication constitutes a notice under paragraph 28 of the SSBI Agreement. 
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